
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2017 E-Mail News 
 

You're receiving this e-mail because you are a member of RPENM Chapter 5. If you wish to be removed from the 
RPENM Chapter 5 e-mail list or have any comments you wish to have forwarded to the C5 board, please send your 
request/comment to michael@itcmbc.com. 
 

Next Chapter 5 Membership Meeting 
Friday, May 12, 2017 

11:30 AM. 

RPENM Office in the AAA building, 
2nd Floor Conference Room, 
10501 Montgomery Blvd NE 87111, Albuquerque NM 
(Map)  

We don't have a speaker yet but you can expect all the news about RPENM's Annual Membership 
Meeting that is being held in Santa Fe on May 6th. We will be publishing a newsletter before the 
meeting.  
 
FYI: C5 President Patricia French and C5 member Isabel Clendenin were both elected to the RPENM 
Board of Directors in this year’s election and will be officially on the board at the May 5th Board of 
directors meeting. They will be joining C5's Susan Biernacki who is already a RPENM Board member and 
Treasurer. 


